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PERSONNEL – NON-CERTIFIED 
 
EVALUATION / SUPERVISION 
 
The Board of Education endorses a continuous process of evaluation of all employees of the 
school district. 
 
It is also the intention of the Board of Education that all employees receive supervision to insure 
that all aspects of their job assignments are properly and competently performed. 
 
All employees of the school district will be evaluated at least annually. 
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